
 

September 28, 2018 
 
 
 

 

 

 

RE: Medicare Part D (Prescription Drug Plan) and Notice of Creditable Coverage 

On October 15, 2018, the annual Medicare open enrollment period begins. We are 
required to send you the attached Notice of Creditable Coverage.   

As a reminder, your prescription drug plan with the Ventura County Community College 
District does provide creditable coverage and we recommend that you not enroll in a 
Medicare Part D Prescription Drug Plan. This letter and Notice of Creditable Coverage 
is in reference to the Medicare Part D Prescription Drug Plan only. We still encourage 
you to enroll in Medicare Parts A & B when you are eligible. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (805) 652-5535. 

Sincerely, 

 
Katy Lyon 
Benefits Analyst 
 
Enclosure 
 

 


